NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING

The Howell Town Planning Commission will hold a public
hearing November 12, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at the Howell
Community Center — 16020 N 17400 W, Howell, UT, to get
public comment on amending Chapter 16 — Subdivision
Ordinance — of the Revised Ordinances of Howell Town.

Dated and posted this 30th day of October 2024
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H. Leon Kotter, Town Clerk




